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RANGE HOURS

Monday - Friday  8:00am till half hour
before sunset (Posted at Gate)
Saturday - Sunday 9:00am till half
hour before sunset (Posted at Gate)

Do you want to
experience the thrill of
shooting but not sure
where to start? Do you
want to learn how to

shoot a pistol in a relaxed environment with other first time shooters?
Join us  on April 9th to experience your First Shots with our NSSF First
Shots Clinic. To join us, sign up now  on  our website!

Ladies get ready for a great time at
learning and to gain confidence in a
newly-acquired shooting skill!
Women on Target Clinics are
scheduled! May 7th 9am and 1pm
online signup or call for the signup form! For more information call
541-203-0124 or by email events@eergunclub.com

THIS MONTHS EVENTS &  CLINICS

Cowboy Action - Apr 2 9am
Muzzleloaders – Apr 3 12pm

First Shots Pistol only – Apr 9 9am
Black Hammer – Apr 9  9am

Black Hammer – Apr 10  9am
5 Stand – Apr 16 9am

3 Gun Challenge – Apr 23 9am

MAINTENANCE
Maintenance will be ramping up in the weeks ahead. We’ll
schedule for minimum disruption of shooting times, but
there will be some. Volunteers for maintenance, as well

as events, are always welcome. If you are interested,
please click on the “Join This Group” button at

https://eergunclub.groups.io/g/Volunteers to sign up for
email notifications ahead of the work.

CLAY BUSTERS
Our youth shotgun team
gives a big thank you to

the Milton Freewater Area
Foundation for their

support for the youth
Trap Shooting Club!

ORIENTATIONS
Sat Apr 2 2pm

Special Mon Apr 11 2pm
Wed Apr 13 at 2pm

Sat Apr 23 2pm

Business Meetings are on the 1st Thursday of each month at 6pm. In-person meetings are at the American Legion Hall
at 424 NE 8th Ave in Milton Freewater;  You have the option to call in to listen (there won’t be any video).

Please remember to renew your membership before it expires by paying your dues AND attending orientation. You can renew online or print
out the membership application from our website. We suggest writing the month that you should renew on your gate card, as a reminder.

CHANGES ON THE RANGE
Maintenance has installed red firing lines in front of the falling plate racks and the dueling tree. No shooter can shoot at any of these racks
from in front of the red firing line.

East End Rod & Gun Club is Affiliated with the following Organizations

https://eergunclub.groups.io/g/Volunteers

